
Dear Everyone,
We have reached the last day of term and the end of this academic
year!
We are very proud of all of the children who have worked hard at
school all year round. Today, we bid a sad farewell to our wonderful
Year 6 pupils. Yesterday, Year 6 held a special end of year
performance for which they have been tirelessly practising and
rehearsing. It was a truly spectacular event enjoyed by all. This was a
time to celebrate their achievements at Heath Mount Primary School.
It was a truly emotional occasion, reminiscing about the time they have
spent here. Our Year 6 pupils have truly excelled themselves and have
proven to be fantastic ambassadors for Heath Mount Primary School.
Good luck at secondary school. You’ll be fantastic!

Today was a sad day as we said goodbye to Mrs Nosheen who has been
at Heath Mount for nearly 20 years. Mrs Nosheen worked with many
year groups as a TA and a Cover Supervisor and has always been
committed to ensuring the very best for all of our pupils. We all wish
her the best of luck in her new job. Miss O’Neil and Miss Younis will
also sadly be leaving Heath Mount today for pastures new.  Both
teachers have done a fabulous job in Early Years and we wish them all
the best of luck for the future. 

Have a wonderful, safe summer break. Fingers crossed that the sun will
eventually make a long awaited appearance during the summer
holidays. We look forward to seeing everyone back at school at
8:35am on Wednesday 4th September. 

Kind regards,

All of the staff at Heath Mount Primary School
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 from September, all school
timings will remain the same as

they are currently.
 8.45am – 3.20pm (3.15pm for

Reception) Monday to
Thursday 8.45am – 1pm Friday 

From September, if you would like your child to
attend Breakfast Club, places must be booked and

paid for in advance on Arbor. The cost for your
child to attend Breakfast Club will be £1 per

session or £5 per week. Payment must be
submitted in advance otherwise your child will not

be able to attend Breakfast Club.



Fun Events During the
Summer Break


